

## Kea Community Primary School

18 November 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

## Years 3 and 4 Christmas Party

On Thursday 19 December in the afternoon we will be holding our Year 3 and 4 Christmas party. Children may come to school on this day dressed in their party clothes.

It would be very much appreciated if each child can bring a small amount of party food to share. Please be aware that food containing nuts must not be brought into School. If your child has a food allergy, please can they bring in a named plate/box of food for the party.

Many thanks
(-F. Come Miss Reeve

Mrs Green, Miss Reeve and Mrs Bray

Class Teachers